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Green Landscaping Group's CFO will leave in the 
autumn of 2024

Carl-Fredrik Meijer, CFO, has decided to leave Green Landscaping Group to assume a position 
outside the Group. He will assume his new position in the autumn of 2024 at the latest. The 
process of appointing a successor has been initiated.

"I am grateful for Carl-Fredrik Meijer's contributions and the role that he has played as a member in 
the Group Management. He has played a key role in building our fine company into what it is today. 
At the same time, I am pleased that Carl-Fredrik is staying on to ensure a successful transition to his 
successor. I wish Carl-Fredrik all the best in his new position," says Johan Nordström, President and 
CEO of Green Landscaping Group.

Carl-Fredrik Meijer has worked in Green Landscaping Group since 2013.

Contacts
Magnus Larsson, Head of Investor Relations, Green Landscaping Group AB
+46 (0)70 2705283, magnus.larsson@glgroup.se

About Us
Green Landscaping Group AB (publ) is a home for entrepreneurs. The service areas it is involved 
in are landscaping and construction, ground maintenance and snow & ice removal. The Group has 
closer to 3,000 employees and net sales amounted to SEK 5.8 billion for 2023. The shares are listed 
on Nasdaq Stockholm with the ticker GREEN. For more information visit .www.greenlandscaping.com

This information is information that Green Landscaping Group is obliged to make public pursuant to 
the EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency 
of the contact persons set out above, at 2024-05-08 11:30 CEST.
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